
Mr. Watts,
 
I hope this finds you well.  As requested, I have attached the application for the Certificate of
Appropriateness & Façade Grant.  Please let us know if you have any questions or need
additional information.
 
Thanks so much,
Alex
 
Alex Anne Agnor
Director of Economic Development & Strategic Initiatives
City of Marshall • P O Box 698 • Marshall, Texas 75671
903-935-4526 Office • 903-935-4442 Fax
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From: Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 3:39 PM
To: Alex Agnor <Agnor.Alex@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: Fwd: Design District Certificate of Approval
 
 
Lacy Burson
Marshall Main Street Manager
903-930-7476
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Larry Watts <watts.larry@gmail.com>
Date: May 6, 2024 at 10:36:46 AM CDT
To: Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>
Cc: paigeyohn@yahoo.com
Subject: Design District Certificate of Approval

Good Morning,
 
Thank you for speaking with me and explaining the required COA for the repairs
to 304 N. Washington Avenue, Marshall TX 75670.
 
I understand you are out of the office today, however, will be forwarding or
having someone forward the COA application sometime today.  If there is anyone
else I can call to assist in this matter, please let me know.  I'm more than happy to
help any way I can.
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Thank you again for your time, I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,
Larry Watts
(903) 930-2071 
 
 


